
 
July 2025 
 
End of Term Arrangements – Summer 2025 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
As we approach the end of the academic year, I would like to share the arrangements for the final day of term 
(Friday 18 July 2025). 
 

• Morning Meeting will take place as usual, followed by lessons during Periods 1 and 2. 
• During Period 3, students will spend time with their advisors reflecting on the year and setting personal goals for 

the year ahead. 
• From 12:00pm, students will begin to be dismissed in a staggered manner, exiting through a guard of honour at 

the gates as we say goodbye to the 2024–2025 school year. 
• All students will be off site by 12:20pm 
• Lunch will be available in the form of grab bags for any student who wishes to purchase one, or for those eligible 

for Free School Meals. These can be collected at the end of the day for students who would like to eat before 
leaving. 

 
Further communication will follow regarding uniform expectations, equipment requirements, and student 
induction for the new academic year. 
 
Please also take a moment to read our final newsletter of the year and look out for our end-of-year vlog, which will 
highlight some of the key moments and achievements from across the school. 
 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
  

 
 
Iain Duggan   

Principal 


